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Date: 2/18/2022

Response memorandum for review comments received pertaining to Buffalo Run Acres
Subdivision

Responses to additional Comments:
Sheet CE2-02

1. Added additional box for storm drain outfall to flow north and allow water to the south to
bubble up if needed

Sheet CE2-06

1. Updated asphalt width to 36’
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